
 

 

From the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency - Please share with 
your networks! 

 

Note:  You are receiving this email from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency because you have 
expressed an interest in our work at the Commencement Bay Nearshore/Tideflats Superfund Site. We 
will not share your contact information with any third party. All recipients are blind copied. If you 
would like to unsubscribe, please reply to this message. 

 

   

Hello everyone! We hope that you and yours are doing well. Below please 
find information about an upcoming (Thursday, March 21) EPA 
community meeting for the Asarco Point Ruston Superfund 
Cleanup. 

 

   

*Thursday, March 21 || 7-9pm* In-Person EPA Community 
Meeting with Updates on the Asarco Point Ruston Superfund 
Cleanup 

 

  
Please join the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency for a community 
meeting to hear about the current status of the Superfund work at Point 
Ruston and what EPA has planned for the Commencement Bay Near 
Shore/Tideflats Superfund Site in 2024. More information about this 
meeting is provided below: 
  

• Date:  Thursday, March 21st (2024) 
  

• Time:  7-9pm (Pacific) 
  

 

https://cumulis.epa.gov/supercpad/cursites/csitinfo.cfm?id=1000981


• Location:  In-person only (no virtual option, though we will try to 
record the meeting and post it online afterward for anyone who 
cannot make it in-person) 
  

o In-Person Meeting Address:  Mary Joyce Community 
Center, 5219 N. Shirley St., Ruston WA 98407 

  
• Meeting Agenda:  Below please see the agenda for the March 

21st meeting. 

o Introduction: 
 Introducing new EPA staff and recognizing departing 

EPA staff 
o Status Update: 

 Remedial action at Point Ruston - current site status 
and ongoing activities 

o Upcoming work in 2024: 
 Offshore sediment work 

• Discussion on the nature of sediment work, the 
location of work to come, and what needs to be 
addressed. 

 EPA 5-year Review 
o Questions 

 Q&A period for audience to ask questions. 
  
• Questions? More Information? If you would like more 

information about this meeting, cleanup work, or to receive regular 
updates from the Commencement Bay cleanup listserv, please 
contact Rafi Ronquillo, EPA Community Involvement Coordinator 
(ronquillo.rafi@epa.gov, 206-638-6305). 

  
We hope to see you there! 

 

  
If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns about the 
Commencement Bay Nearshore/Tideflats Superfund Site, please contact 
Rafi Ronquillo (ronquillo.rafi@epa.gov, 206-638-6305) or visit EPA’s 
Commencement Bay Nearshore/Tideflats Superfund Site webpage 
at www.epa.gov/superfund/commencement-bay. 
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Thank you! 
 


